
BERGER-MARKS ‘EMERGING UNION WOMEN ACTIVIST’ SPONSORSHIP 

2011 UALE NORTHEAST REGIONAL SUMMER SCHOOL FOR UNION WOMEN 
 

The Berger-Marks Foundation and the Northeast Regional Summer School for Union Women will sponsor 

FOUR emerging union women activists to attend the 2011 UALE Northeast Regional Summer School for 

Union Women.  The sponsorship is part of the foundation’s commitment to encourage the next generation of 

union women activists.  Specifically the sponsorship is focused on young women who are just starting their 

careers and involvement in the U.S. labor movement.  The Berger-Marks Foundation will cover the registration 

costs ($580) plus reasonable travel costs (up to $150) on behalf of the sponsorship recipient. For more 

information about the Berger Marks-Foundation and their current initiatives, please visit their website 

(http://www.bergermarks.org/).  

 

To apply please return the following form no later than June 10
th 

to Donna Schulman, SMLR, Rutgers, 50 Labor 

Center Way, New Brunswick, NJ 08901.  After receiving your completed application, Donna will forward the 

application to the Berger-Marks Emerging Union Women Activist Sponsorship Committee. The recipient of this 

sponsorship will be notified by July 1
st
 or earlier.  Please call or email Donna with any questions regarding this 

sponsorship (dlschulman@work.rutgers.edu or 732-932-9608).  

  

NAME ____________________________________________   UNION/LOCAL _______________________ 

ADDRESS ________________________________________________________________________________ 

CITY ___________________________________________    STATE __________     ZIP   _______________ 

PHONE   (Day) ________________________________(eve) _______________________________________ 

e-mail ____________________________ 

 

PLEASE ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS: (use additional sheet if needed) 

 

1. Please share details about your previous and current work experience and your previous and current labor 

union involvement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Please explain why you feel you should receive the Berger-Marks Emerging Union Women Activist 

Sponsorship.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: If you are selected to receive this award, you will be required to submit a report on what you found useful 

in the program and why, and how you might incorporate any new learning into your work/union life. 

http://www.bergermarks.org/
mailto:dlschulman@work.rutgers.edu

